
The University of Nebraska State Museum and Division of Entomology apologizes and 
expresses regret for hosting the newsletter "Scarabs" on our website.  The inclusion of 
inappropriate images was appalling and regrettable.

The content was quickly removed. We are embarrassed to realize such inappropriate material 
was housed on our website.  We are following up to prevent anything like this from happening 
again.  For the immediate future, the museum will review our procedures related to the 
distribution of scientific content and will ensure training of all museum personnel on these 
guidelines. In addition, the museum is working on ways to more often include diversity and 
inclusion training for all museum staff.

The museum seeks to inspire and encourage all individuals in their pursuit of scientific 
discovery and study.  We are committed to creating an inclusive and diverse community of 
learning.
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